
Trowbridge Dam Area
Cleanup

2022 Update
We continue to plan and prepare for dredging 
of PCB contamination from the river, now 
expected to start in 2023. This year, workers 
will establish access roads on the north side 
of the river and bring power into the staging 
area on 26th Street. The river and floodplain 
areas are expected to stay open to recreation 
throughout 2022. For more information, visit 
the project website at the QR code or contact: 
www.response.epa.gov/trowbridgedam.
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